
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   June 1, 2017 

Contact:  Carrie A. Dittman     

   Centerville-Washington Park District   

   937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org    

Subject:  Learn the Fly Fishing Basics in Centerville 

CENTERVILLE, OH: Are you looking for a new hobby? If you want a way to de-stress and stay fit, and you enjoy being 

outdoors, fly fishing might be for you! Learn the basics from the professionals at ReelFlyRod.com! The Centerville-

Washington Park District is hosting beginner-level lessons on fly casting, outfit rigging, fly selection and presentation at the 

pond at Oak Grove Park, 1790 E. Social Row Rd. The lessons are on select Tuesday evenings this summer from 5:30 – 8:30 

p.m. (June 13, July 11 and/or August 15). Attend just one or attend all three lessons. One lesson is $25/Centerville and 

Washington Township residents or $35/nonresidents. Attend all three lessons for $65/Centerville and Washington Township 

residents or $95/nonresidents and become a pro! Open to ages 12 and up. Registration will close the Sunday prior to each 

session. Register online at www.cwpd.org or call 937-433-5155. 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks 

encompassing more than 1,000 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-

Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org.   

### 

mailto:cdittman@cwpd.org
http://www.cwpd.org/
http://www.cwpd.org./

